

ISSUE NUMBER 36 DATE 25 June 2021

We've had a busy week with meetings on details for the year 6 trip and for New Starters in September; it *almost* feels as though we might be getting somewhere close to back to normal.... We are busy planning for the new school year and will share the details with you as soon as we can. It's worth saying already that things can still change between the end of the year and September.

To mark the end of a year that will never be called ordinary, we have arranged a day trip for each year group to Cuffley Camp over the last 2 weeks of term. Children in FS- Yr 2 will be taking part in Forest School activities and KS2 following a timetable with more Outdoor activities. We are funding this, so the only thing you will need to provide is permission and a packed lunch. More details will be sent out next week.

Please don't forget to pre-order your child/children's lunch for next week.

You can log on Feeding Hungry Minds and order via Feeding Hungry Minds

Schoolsafe Message

Now it is much lighter for longer in the evenings, our children and young people will be spending more time outside in the evenings unsupervised. Please can students be reminded of how to stay safe and where possible:

- Tell a trusted adult if they feel unsafe
- Establish safe play areas
- Never speak to strangers
- Never wander off alone
- Be aware of surroundings
- Never except gifts or lifts from strangers
- Always let your parents know where you are
- Stay in groups as far as possible
- Do not wear headphones; be aware of your environment.

Leaving Sacred Heart?

As we approach the end of this academic school year, we ask that you let us know as soon as possible if your child/ren will not be returning to Sacred Heart in September. This will allow us time to offer on the place before we close for the summer break. Please email admin@sacredheart.barnetmail.net for the attention of Mrs Box. Thank you.



ISSUE NUMBER 36

DATE 25 June 2021

After school Club

After school club bookings MUST be made on Parentmail. If you are a new user and will be paying by Childcare vouchers, please let the office know as soon as possible. We have released places up to the end of the summer term. Please be aware that we can only have maximum of 30 children per session. There is no longer any **emergency bookings** so please ensure you book in advance. **You are able to cancel and make changes to bookings yourselves.**

Date for the diary: Friday 23rd July 2021 Summer Party 4pm – 8pm

Parents Association

Summer Party

We are delighted to announce that we have rescheduled our Sacred Heart Summer Party for Friday 23rd July from 4-8pm in the hope that most of you will still be around.

All tickets bought to date are valid for the new date. If you have purchased tickets originally for the 17th July 2021 but cannot make the new date, please can you text Angela Soave on 07900 903799. Although we know that some of you may not want a refund and consider it as a donation to our fundraising, we still need a text as we need to know numbers attending the event.

If you do not have your tickets yet, tickets are still available to purchase via ParentMail and are:

Grown-ups: £7.50 per person Children: £5.00 per person

Babes in arms (under 18 months): Free

Prices include a burger/hot dog/vegetarian option and MUST BE BOUGHT IN ADVANCE!

The event will kick off at 4pm with a Fancy Dress Parade for Foundation Stage and Year 1 children, followed by a Talent Show (Year 2 – Year 6 children), dancing by McGahan Lees Dancing School and a fab outdoor disco. Rod's Bar, our new "Gin Inn" and the ice-cream van will also be there to keep you feeling refreshed!

We know that the timings may conflict with working hours for some but we hope you will still be able to come along (especially as we could not be at the school for Open



ISSUE NUMBER 36 DATE 25 June 2021

Day or the Sports Day). I think we all deserve to have some good, friendly, family fun!

Don't delay, please get your tickets today

Bag2School Drop off

A big thank you to all those who dropped in their bags of good condition clothes (and more) for our Bag2School fundraising initiative. We raised £162, which is really great for an initiative at zero cost to you and the school.

Looking to sell/rent a property?

Just a reminder that our fabulous sponsors, Hamptons International, will donate to the school, £500 for every sale and £250 for every letting, instructed via Sacred Heart (parent, friend or teacher). So far they have donated £1750 through sales/letting affiliated with Sacred Heart families and friends so please consider Hamptons if you are looking to sell or let and let Angela Togher know on 07917 060342. You can contact Michael Quinn (Year 1 parent) on 07511 782 820, or email him on quinnm@hamptons-int.com. Alternatively, you could call into the Whetstone branch - 1370 High Road N20 9BH.

